From: The Trims —

Sent: 28 August 2015 14:48

To: McClue, Jonathan; O'Doherty, Michelle

Cc: '‘Bernard Finniston'

Subject: RE: 2015/2795 - 1 Wedderburn Rd NW3 5QR

Hi Jonathan — apologies for the delay. As we are doing this as the Residents’ Association, things naturally take some
internal discussion.

Yes, in view of your comments below, naturally we are happy to withdraw that application and work with you to
reach an acceptable proposal. It will be best (and doubtless most efficient) to work on this in a collaborative
fashion.

We are discussing amongst ourselves how to approach the next steps (ie whether to hire an Heritage Architect, and
if so, who).

As | won’t have so much time available in future, Bernard {copied) has kindly agreed to take over as the main
contact for this. Bernard will be in further contact with you shortly.

Best regards
Rod.







